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On the lead up to our Christmas Fayre some of our Year 7 pupils enjoyed 

helping to make Christmas cards to support our fundraising. They 

collected leaves, then made prints of them using lino printing inks. These 

made some beautiful impressions which look like little trees, these were 

then decorated to look like Christmas trees.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F335799715940463723%2F&psig=AOvVaw3-Y7ASqicKWYrbmKLS16Q8&ust=1608036671937000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOCv88fBze0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAm


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 24th November a group of 12 students 
visited a SEND careers event held at West Bromwich 
Albion FC. The students really benefitted from the day, 
offering them alternative pathways and courses to 
shape their future education and careers.  

A huge thank you to all that came along to support our SEND 
Christmas Fayre last Friday. From buying handmade crafts or a raffle 

ticket to sharing a drink and mince pie – thank you! The funds raised 

will be put towards our Guinea Pig Therapy and Forest School 
interventions for our students.  You helped us raise a fantastic 

£185.50 



 

Can we please ask If you have any books/magazines/comics that you no 

longer use that you donate to stock our library of material for our 

therapy reading. Our students benefit from reading an array of 

genres/media so to have more to offer would really be appreciated  

– thank you in advance for your support 


